
 

The Selangor Bar Committee had a meeting with YDH Ketua Polis Selangor, CP Dato’ 
Hussein Bin Omar Khan at Tingkat 6, Menara 1, Ibu Pejabat Polis Kontijen (IPK) Negeri 
Selangor. 
 
The Selangor Bar had a discussion addressing and resolving the following issues: 
 

 

Thank you. 
 
M K Thas 
Chairman 
Selangor Bar Committee 

Issue 1 Delay in issuance of “Keputusan Siasatan Kes” by 
Investigating Officer in charge for personal injury cases (Road 
traffic matter). 
 

Decision/Clarification  Dato’ CPO agreed that sometime there are some 
shortcomings on the part of Investigating Officers handling the 
investigations. In the event that the problem still persists an 
official complaint can be lodged with the respective OCPD. 
 

Issue 2 When an accused person is found not guilty and released but 
their names are not removed from the Registration of Criminals 
list. 
 

Decision/Clarification 
 

Dato’ CPO has taken note of the issue. Dato’ CPO agreed that 
if the individual is not found guilty, the name should be 
removed. He also suggested that lawyers can also write in to 
the Registrar of Criminals in Bukit Aman to remove their clients 
name from the records. 
    

Issue 3 Tracking a detainee in Chain-arrest. 
 

Decision/Clarification Dato’ CPO informed that should a suspect be re-arrested by a 
different Investigating Team of another district, the new 
Investigating Officer should inform the family or the lawyers on 
record. 
 


